
PVS Autumn Meeting 2019 Registration
13th & 14th November – Leeds 

Please note that ALL registrations for this meeting will be made via the PVS Website,
where full instructions are available.

www.pigvetsoc.org.uk

When registering, you will be asked to select various options:-
Members Non-Members

Full conference registration – 13th & 14th November
(includes lunch, dinner, bed & breakfast)

£ 295 inc VAT £ 385 inc VAT

Day registration for Wednesday 13th November
(includes lunch and tea/coffee)

£ 180 inc VAT £ 225 inc VAT

Day registration for Thursday 14th November
(includes tea/coffee)

£ 180 inc VAT £ 225 inc VAT

Please Note: Permission for non-members and guests to attend must be obtained from the President
Richard Pearson – president@pigvetsoc.org.uk

Accompanying person
(includes dinner, bed & breakfast)

£ 175 inc VAT £ 205 inc VAT

If you are attending the dinner on the Wednesday night, you will also need to select your menu options. 
The full menu will be available on the website, your choices will be:-

Starter

Ham hock & herb terrine with piccalilli dressing, crispbread & herb salad
or

Whipped goats cheese mousse, beetroot carpaccio & rye bread sticks (v)
or

Curried sweet potato soup with coriander cream & toasted coconut (v)
*******************

Main Course

Eight hour braised beef featherblade with double cream mash, peppered greens, port wine & thyme gravy
or

Baked fillet of pork with roasted onion & potato mash, glazed swede, apple compote & cider sauce
or

Grilled polenta with thyme scented wild mushrooms, wilted spinach and shallot marmalade dressing (v)

If you have any particular dietary requirements, please contact our organising team via the email address 
conference@pigvetsoc.org.uk as soon as possible

Any questions with regards the website and registration, please email
Liz or Duncan – webmaster@pigvetsoc.org.uk

Please book as soon as possible to guarantee your place – late bookings will incur an additional £55 
booking fee due to the extra administration time required. Please note that in the event of receiving a 

cancellation request prior to the early bird rate closing (two weeks before the meeting) a 50% refund will 
be given. A refund will not be available after the early bird rate has closed.

There will be the Ordinary General Meeting on the evening of Wednesday 13th November before dinner

Kindly sponsored by


